

Bucharest, May 15th, 2008

To Dr.Bogdan Catrangiu, Esq. Chairman of the Romanian Association for Cancer Prevention

Dear Mr. Chairman,

We are pleased to hear about this unique Project of medical and social collaboration for the prevention, precocious discovery, diagnosis and treatment of the patient afflicted by cancer. It's a humanitarian action that deserves all the attention and encouragement. We also consider your effort to establish, among others, contacts with Israeli professionals, given the fact that Israel is a leading country in this field.

An extremely positive element of this Project is, along with the participation of doctors, the involvement of spiritual leaders, and we are aware of the important steps and achievements you already made in this direction.

We wish you best of luck in your entire endeavour, hoping that your Project will be a success, for the benefit of the people in need.

Yours respectfully,

Oren David'Ist

Ambassador